
My name is Penny Vlahos from the International Panel on Chemical Pollution (IPCP), a Basel Rotterdam 

and Stockholm Convention (BRS) accredited NGO representing academic scientists. 

We commend the secretariat for the clarity of the process in the documents provided. 

 

We wanted to emphasize the critical importance of inclusivity in the nomination of members of the 

decision making, oversight and subsidiary bodies. 

 

This inclusivity should be defined by open calls through broad announcements with clear nomination 

pathways that invite nominations from all major groups and other Stakeholders. 


